
 

 

 

 
October 29, 2015 
 

Shares in Ten Network to resume trading  
 
Ten Network Holdings Limited (ASX: TEN) (“TEN”) today announced that its ordinary shares 
will re-commence trading following the trading halt granted on Monday October 26, 2015 to 
assist with its accelerated renounceable entitlement offer. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Stephen Partington 
Company Secretary 
P: (02) 9650 1260. M: 0417 325 022. 
E: spartington@networkten.com.au   
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